

The Hon Greg Donnelly MLC Chair Portfolio Committee No. 2 - Health Legislative Council Email: BudgetEstimates@parliament.nsw.gov.au

Our ref H21/79281

Dear Mr Donnelly

I write to request an amendment to the transcript for the Portfolio Committee No. 2 - Health Budget Estimates Hearing held on Thursday 4 March 2021.

In my evidence to the Committee I have inadvertently provided an incorrect number relating to the number of doses of the COVID-19 vaccine.

Please refer to enclosed extract from the transcript detailing the text that I respectfully request the Committee amend. It should state 14,040 not 14,400.

If you would like more information please contact Ms Cathy Hill, Director, Office the Deputy Secretary, Patient Experience and System Performance, on

Yours sincerely

Susan Pearce
Deputy Secretary
Patient Experience and System Performance

Encl.

7/4/21